
May 2021 Minutes 
 
 
The meeting began right at 7:00 

 

(20) members were present, (3) virtually, for a total of (23) members attending the meeting. 

 

The April Meeting Minutes was approved by all members present. 

 

The Treasures Report was approved by all members present. 

 

Birthdays for the month of May will be: Robert Hawks, Peach Trail and James Miller. 

 

Previous member Kent Cale was voted back into the club and Keith Handy was voted in as a new 

member. 

 

Howard Bass reported that the Board did meet prior this meeting but wanted to wait until Tommy Cheek 

gets back to discuss the fence. 

 

Old Business 

 
It was reported that the old Generator Shed is in the process of being built and that they are waiting on 

the metal. 

 

 

New Business 
 

Adam Miller expressed the serious need for a real French Drain that would run from in front of the Heli 

and across to the storage building.  $1,000.00 was approved to proceed. 

 

Adam Miller also advised the club that someone will need to arrange to have a Bobcat or something 

similar down at the field when the crushed Concrete arrives for the road. 

 

The 50/50 was won by the Craig Carter who netted $41.00 with $41.00 going to the club. 

 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:18 pm.     Ken A. Blackford  5-4-21 


